
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Year 11 Intervention 
 
8th October 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Further to my recent letter with regard to the overview of support for Year 11, I write again 
to provide a further update on changes we are making to support your child to achieve their 
baseline grades for their GCSE and/or BTEC courses over the coming months.  
 
Although, the future of the coming year is still unknown, we must work on the premise that 
our children will sit terminal assessments.  As such, we are having to change our ways of 
working to ensure that our pupils have the best chances to demonstrate their skills and 
potential when they are assessed for their qualifications. 
 
Support may be provided during PSHE or core PE lessons, where we may provide additional 
targeted teaching for subjects to help your child to meet their baseline grades.  Pupils will 
be informed of this individually.  
 
In addition, pupils can support their own learning by using the online learning resources 
https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/revision-resources/ 
 
Revision sessions are also available after school.  The programme can be found here: 
https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/extra-curricular/   
 
I would urge you to encourage your child to access the range of online and school based 
additional learning opportunities to help them to revise and apply their knowledge as we 
progress through Year 11. 
 
While some interventions will be long term, some interventions will be short term 
dependent upon need.  I would ask that you support us in using our professional judgement 
to take any necessary action to support your child.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
 
 


